BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore
Acting Head of School: Mr P Bellamy

Sandown Drive Tel: 426968

Bourne

21st June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Great Wood Farm Early Years Centre

As part of our ongoing learning about the world around us and to help foster a love for nature we have arranged an exciting trip to Great Wood Farm Early Years Centre near Grantham. Great Wood Farm has a fantastic forest school site. The qualified leaders will be teaching us forest school skills, helping us to explore the woods, build dens and take part in nature art activities. Our visit will be on **Monday 11th July 2022**.

We will leave at 9:45am and return before the end of the school day.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £13.75 per child, in order that this event can go ahead. Consent should be given and payment made via ParentMail +Pay by Wednesday 6^{th} July 2022. Please be aware that the event will not go ahead without sufficient support.

School uniform will not be required but all the children (boys and girls) MUST wear trousers or track suit bottoms and bring with them a pair of wellington boots. Please bring wellington boots to school in a named plastic bag. The children will also need a lightweight raincoat with a hood in case the weather is wet.

The children will need to bring with them, in a suitable bag or backpack that they can carry themselves:

- a packed lunch and 2 resealable drinks (not fizzy)
- a sun hat/ sun cream
- a lightweight raincoat
- wellington boots

Please apply sun cream in the morning before school and administer travel sickness medication if necessary.

The children will not need any money on the day.

If you are available to accompany us, please speak to your child's class teacher. Please note that an Enhanced DBS will be required due to the nature of this visit.

Yours sincerely,

W Campbell H Fleming

Class Teachers